
 

 

July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, I’d like to take the opportunity to thank all our wonderful 
pupils, students, parents, communities and colleagues for your continued support and tremendous hard 
work. 
 
The last 12 months have been an extremely exciting and busy time for the Trust; we welcomed Hall 
Cross Academy in February 2023 and three of our academies were inspected by Ofsted, all achieving 
‘Good’ outcomes which we are delighted about. 
 
As we move into next academic year we do so in a position of strength to build on all the work that has 
been undertaken over the past 12 months and continue to deliver the very best for our pupils, students 
and communities.  
 
All our academies and schools are fully committed to providing the very best opportunities and 
education for all children aligning with the Trust motto of ‘Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day!’, 
ensuring that we fulfil our vision: 
 

“At Exceed Learning Partnership our vision is to equip young people with the knowledge, skills and 
mind-set to thrive and then take on the world!” 

 
We will continue to invest in our infrastructure, curriculum, buildings, ICT and personnel to ensure that 
our pupils and people are provided with the tools and facilities to drive outstanding teaching and 
learning.   
 
I am so proud of the work that our pupils and students have been producing throughout the year and 
from our recent events across all our academies and schools it also evident that we have some very 
talented athletes, actors, musicians, singers and artists across our Trust.   

 
I would like to wish you and your families a very happy, safe holiday and hope that that you all have a 
wonderful summer break and I look forward to see you all when we return in September.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs B Nixon 
CEO and National Leader of Education 


